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Dear Parents,

This fall, we are having Curriculum Night, for parents and teachers only, on September 18th and 19th from 6:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  You will be able to spend some in-depth time with your child’s teacher, learn about curriculum plans and classroom routines for the year. Unfortunately, babysitting will not be available. 

There will be three sessions on each night so parents with more than one child at Cascade View Elementary may attend more than one session. In addition, teachers will have available conference sign-ups. If you have more than one child at CVES this is your opportunity to schedule the conferences on the same day.

September 18th for grade K, 2, 4, Music, Library and Resource Room

Session #1

Classroom Teachers Kindergarten

6:00-6:30 Classroom

Session #2

Classroom Teachers Grade 2

6:30-7:00 Classroom

Session #3

Classroom Teachers Grade 4

7:00-7:30 Classroom

September 19th for grades 1, 3, 5 and Physical Education

Session #1

Classroom Teachers Grade 1

6:00-6:30 Classroom

Session #2

Classroom Teachers Grade 3

6:30-7:00 Classroom

Session #3

Classroom Teachers Grade 5

7:00-7:30 Classroom

Please take time to also visit our library, music room, physical education in the gym and the resource room in room #5.

Another reminder that this is an adult event, please plan for an evening with no children. If you would like to preview the curriculum guide for this year, it is available on our district website: http://www.svsd410.org/Page/174
Jim Frazier

Principal
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